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International Conference on Ephemeroptera and Plecoptera

The 2018 Joint Meeting of the XV International Conference on Ephemeroptera and X1X
International Symposium on Plecoptera will take place in Aracruz, Brazil, from 03 - 08
June 2018. The conference will be held at the SESC Praia Formosa, located less than one
hour (or 45 km) from the airport of Vitoria, capital of Espirito Santo. With more than 200
rooms, conference halls, exposition areas, restaurants, and a huge area in front of the
beach, SESC Praia Formosa is the perfect place for hosting the conference in Brazil.

Please check the following link http://ephemeroptera.com.br/jointmeeting/ for all
information including registration, preparation of abstracts, etc..

Facebook (International Conference on Mayflies and Stoneflies, BRAZIL, 2018 )

Contact e-mail ffsalles@gmail.com.
Registration fees and important dates
Registration for the Ephemeroptera and Plecoptera Joint Meeting 2018 includes:
e lodging for 6 nights (June 3-9);
e all meals (including a barbecue on Wednesday and a conference dinner on
Friday);
e and a day trip to Vargem Alta.

We will also provide transfer from the airport in Vitoria to SESC Praia Formosa at three
specific times on Sunday.

Early bird rates (January 31, 2018)
e Shared room: R$ 2.300,00 (US$~700)


http://ephemeroptera.com.br/jointmeeting/
mailto:ffsalles@gmail.com

e Private room: R$ 2.600,00 (US$~780)
e Post-conference trip: R$ 350,00 (US$~107)

Between February 1 and June 3, 2018
e Shared room: R$ 2.700,00 (US$~820)

e Private room: R$ 3.000,00 (US~911)
e Post-conference trip: R$ 400,00 (US$~122)

The deadline for abstract submission is April 03, 2018.

Check our website for more information: http://ephemeroptera.com.br/jointmeeting/
Organizing committee

Dr. Frederico Falcao Salles
Universidade Federal do Espirito Santo

Dr. Rodolfo Mariano
Universidade Estadual de Santa Cruz

Dra. Roberta Paresque
Universidade Federal do Espirito Santo

Do you have items to donate for the auction in support of Ephemeroptera
and Plecoptera meeting scholarships at the next International Joint Meeting?

If you are attending the meeting in Aracruz, Brazil, and can take your auction items with
you to the meeting, just look for any of the organizers once you are there, to pass the
items along for the auction. If you can’t attend the meeting, but would like to donate an
item, please send it to Frederico Salles at the address below:

Prof. Frederico Salles

UFES / CEUNES / DCAB

Rodovia BR 101 Norte, Km. 60, Bairro Litoraneo
CEP 29932-900, Sdo Mateus — ES, BRAZIL

The International Society of Plecopterologists awarded $3,616 travel funds to three
attendees to the 2018 Joint Meeting of the XV International Conference on
Ephemeroptera and XIX International Symposium on Plecoptera, Aracruz, Brazil.
Awardees were Eric J. South, University of Illinois, Evan A. Newman, University of
Illinois, and Christopher J. Verdone, Colorado State University.
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